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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 4 

Friday 27th October— 

Casual Clothes Day— 

Gold Coin Donation 

Friday 27th October—

Uniform Shop Open 3pm—

3.45pm 

Friday  3rd November—

Whole School Assembly 

3pm 

Monday 6th November—

Curriculum Day— 

No Students at School 

Tuesday 7th November—

Melbourne Cup Day— 

No Students at School 

Tuesday 14th,21st,28th  

November—2024  

Foundation Transition Days 

Thursday 16/17 November—

Y3/4 Campaspe Camp 

Monday 11th December—

Foundation Bundoora Farm 

HATS MUST BE WORN FOR 

THE REST OF THE YEAR 

 
Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we  

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture. We pay our respects 

to their Elders past and present.  

 

Hello everyone, 

Another busy week has flown by! We are experiencing some fantastic Spring 
weather with beautiful sunny days and some patches of rainfall, and I'm sure we 
will see the impact of this great weather on our beautiful gardens in the weeks to 
come. 

This week we have had a few events happening at KHPS. Yesterday we had some 
students from Year 1 to Year 6 represent our school at a Chess Tournament at 
Overnewton. More information about our results below! 

On Tuesday, staff and students were involved in our Validation Day as part of our 
School Review process. This was a fantastic day where we were able to celebrate 
all of the hard work we have done over the past four years to make Keilor Heights 
Primary School the wonderful place it is today. A big thank you to all staff involved 
and to our brilliant School Captains who spoke incredibly well in front of our panel. 
Another big thank you to our Cooking Group, led by Sue and Andrew, who cooked 
and served our staff and panel members a delicious morning tea.  

This week is Children's Week! Children's Week is a national celebration that  
recognises the talents, skills, achievements and rights of children.  
To celebrate, we are having a casual clothes day tomorrow (Friday the 27th   
October) with a gold coin donation. 

A reminder that Monday the 6th of November is a student free 
day, and Tuesday the 7th of November is Melbourne Cup Day. 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend, enjoy the warmer 
weather! 

Rosie Valentine 

Acting Assistant Principal 
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CASUAL CLOTHES DAY 

FRIDAY 27TH OCTOBER 

GOLD COIN DONATION 

RAISING MONEY FOR CHILDREN’S WEEK 

REMEMBRANCE DAY  

SATURDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 

KEILOR EAST RSL 11AM SHARP 

 

OVERNEWTON CHESS TOURNAMENT 

On Wednesday students from Keilor Heights went to Overnewton College to  

compete in an Interschool Chess Tournament along with 7 other schools. 

Having one of the smaller contingents all players did the school proud and KHPS 

finished equal 4th, a great achievement! 

Special mention to Atharv who came 3rd in the Under 11 

competition and received a medal. 

Congratulations to all who attended. 
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